From: PUC

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 8:45 AM

To:

Subject: EL18-053

Ms. Kilby,

Thank you for sharing your views about the Deuel Harvest transmission and wind siting permit request currently pending with the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission. You made some intriguing remarks at the Clear Lake public meeting. I believe you stated that 6 public officials signed contracts with Invenergy. Do you know if any of these officials made decisions regarding permits for Invenergy?

The comments you submitted, and any further comments will be considered as my fellow commissioners and I work our way through the permit review process. I encourage you to follow along as this docket, EL18-053, is reviewed and new information and filings are added, http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2018/EL18-053.aspx.

Your message and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the docket. This Siting Guide helps explain the commission's processing of siting dockets such as this: http://puc.sd.gov/commission/dockets/electric/2018/el18-053/el18-053sitinghandout.pdf.

Gary Hanson, Chairman South Dakota Public Utilities Commission www.puc.sd.gov